
March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

The lifting of covid restrictions has led to a very welcome return of a feeling of 

'normality' in school; not in all aspects just yet, but so much better than 

previously. We are really looking forward to welcoming you into school for your 

child's learning afternoon - see dates overleaf as a reminder. Also, a further 

reminder that we'd be grateful for offers of any parental support; please contact 

the office if you are able to do so. We are currently finalising details of 

forthcoming school trips for all year groups; the staff are as excited as the 

children will be to get out of school for learning opportunities. We'll share details 

for all year groups very soon.  Kind regards, Mrs Sutherland

After School Clubs / Music Lessons

We currently have spaces in the following after school clubs

PG Sports Monday after school until 4.30pm

Year 3 / 4  Football Club Please contact Paul at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com to book a place. 

PG Sports Tuesday after school until 4.30pm

Year 5 / 6 Multisports Club Please contact Paul Green at paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

to book a place. 

Kids with Bricks Lego Club Thursday after school until 4.15pm All Years welcome

Please book at kidswithbricks.com

Year 5/6 Football Club Thursday after school until 4.30pm - Please contact the office to book a place

We also currently have 2 spaces available for weekly violin lessons, in school on Thursday’s with Warwickshire 

Music Hub. Please contact the office if you are interested for your child.

School Meals

We would like to remind all parents that school meals must be paid for in advance of meals being taken. Meals cost

£2.35 per day, £11.75 per week. Parents should pay for meals online via www.eduspot.co.uk , please do not send

cash in to the school office unless absolutely necessary. All outstanding debts MUST be cleared by Friday 1st April

2021 to bring accounts up-to-date.

School Uniform

Children should be wearing correct school uniform with no jewellery or dangly earrings. Any earrings will be removed 

or must be covered for PE.

If you need to order school uniform please visit www.gooddies.co.uk or contact Tracy Tuckett on 07498 575 088 or at 

www.creative-embroiders.co.uk

Good Luck Eleanor!

Eleanor from Year 5 is starring in Jaykays Dance Company show; Decennium, live at the Royal Spa Centre on the 

19th March. Act 1 “Masterpiece” is themed on famous paintings and illustrations, and Act 2 “Decennium” explores 

news and events of the past 10 years. The performing arts students at Jaykays Dance Company in Leamington Spa 

are set to WOW you with their amazing talent as they finally return to the stage! Good Luck Eleanor!

Link to buy tickets - https://warwickdc.ticketsolve.com/shows/1173621191/events/428454684

March Newsletter from Connect for Health

Our March health and wellbeing update for families includes information about World Sleep Day, Child Exploitation 

Awareness Day, and the Hebrew festival Holi. We hope the public health messages covered will help families to get 

a better night's sleep and learn to spot the signs of child exploitation. Link: https://www.compass-

uk.org/newsletter-march-2022/
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Dates for the diary…

Mon 14nd to Thurs 

26th March

Bikeability Year 5 Parents of children in 5MJ only have been notified of your 

child’s day so far, please contact the office if you have not 

got the message.

Thurs 17th March Cake Sale for Ukraine 

Appeal

Cakes will be on sale after school. Donations of cakes on 

the day would be gratefully received. Donate online at 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cakesforukraine?fbcli

d=IwAR3MKg7evH3ihjlcYqhx7Xfva5iLS493pMTAGTmzsvK

ktL7vKQuI4b0RhIY

Fri 18th March Comic Relief / Red Nose Day Noses are being sold now in class or from the office for a 

minimum donation of £1.50. Children can come with Wacky 

Hair and/or their own clothes on Friday for a minimum £1 

donation on the day.

Mon 21st March –

Fri 1st April

Sustans Big Wheel and Walk Encourage your child(ren) to walk, scoot or cycle to school 

on as many days as possible during the event. 

Mon 28th March Year 3 Learning Afternoon

Tues 29th March Year 5 Learning Afternoon

Wed 30th March Year 4 Learning Afternoon

Thurs 31st March Year 6 Learning Afternoon

Fri 1st April Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea More info to follow next week

Fri 8th April END OF TERM (EASTER 

BREAK)

Mon 25th April Return to school

Mon 2nd May BANK HOLIDAY

Mon 9th – Thurs 

12th May

Year 6 SATS Week

Fri 20th May Class / Leavers Photos

Mon 30th May – Fri 

3rd June

HALF TERM HOLIDAY

Mon 6th June INSET DAY

Wed 6th July Transition Day Y6 Children to their new secondary schools, children in 

other year groups to spend time in their new year group 

Thurs 21st July END OF SUMMER TERM

Parents are welcome to join 

us in school at 2.15pm for 

our learning afternoons
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Thank you to the PTA!

The children were delighted with their surprise Dominoes Pizza and ice-cream van from the PTA on the last 

day before half term. 

Cake Sale for the Ukraine Appeal

There will be a cake sale on the playground to raise money for the Ukraine Appeal by the Disasters 

Emergency Committee on Thursday 17th March after school at 3.15pm

If anyone would like to bake/ donate cakes for it, please bring them to school on the morning of 17th.

Cash will be taken on the day for the sale but if you would like to donate online please follow the link 

below:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cakesforukraine

Thank you for your support
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Support Lily - Free Quiz Night in aid of Barnardos

One of our ex pupils Lily is raising money for Barnardos by having a Free Quiz night at the 

contact centre at All Saints’ Church on 25th March. She will also be doing the Three Peaks 

Challenge as part of her fundraising. Get a group together and join her ! See flier below for more 

info



Warwick School Easter Action

We are delighted to inform you that booking for EASTER ACTION 2022 is now open!

What we are running

•Friday 8th April - Fun Short Courses (available for children in Years 2 to 7) and Cygnets (available for children in 
Reception and Year 1)
•Tuesday 12th April – NEW 1-Day Cookery Course – available for 12-14 year olds
•Monday 11th – Friday 22nd April

o Cygnets – available for children in Reception and Year 1
o Super Choice Programme - available for children in Years 2 to 7

Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer!

https://www.warwickschool.org/easter-action-2022

Date Courses available Age (School Year Groups)
Friday 8th April Cygnets Multi Choice Activities

Multi-Sports
Art & Craft
Multi-Sport and Swim*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7

Tuesday 12th April 1-Day Cookery Course 12-14 year olds

Mon 11th – Fri 22nd April

(excluding weekends and bank 

holidays)

Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Super Choice Programme

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7

The following additional services are also available:

•Early Birds Swim* (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in school years 2 to 7

•Early Risers (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in Reception and Year 1

•Night Owls (16.30pm – 18.00pm) for children in Reception to Year 7, including tea

Cygnets

Our Cygnets group is open to boys and girls from Reception and School Year 1.

Led by our experienced Early Years Practitioner, children will experience a number of different exciting activities each day,

including:

Art and Craft / Multi-Sport / Indoor and Outdoor play / Bouncy Castle / Kapla & Unu / Mini Basketball / Fun Cookery / Nature Trails 

/ Didi cars / plus much more!

Plus, our specialist activities for Easter will include Pottery / Martial Arts / Jewellery Making / Bouldering / Circus Skills and Mini 

Zoo!

Please note that activities will be running on specific days only.

Super Choice

Super Choice is open to boys and girls from School Years 2 to 7 (up to and including 12 year olds) and children will get to choose 

from a variety of exciting activities throughout the day.

Our Super Choice programme is bookable by the school year group your child is in. Please see the table below for details of which 

group to book for your child.

Example activities include: Indoor Archery, Cricket, Basketball, Didi cars (Y2/Y3), Kapla, Table Tennis (Y4-7), Badminton (Y4-

7), Bouncy Castle (Y2/3), Disc Golf, Athletics, Handball, Fun Swimming*, Indoor and Outdoor Giant Games, Bo Karts (Y4-7), 

Molkky, Hockey, Football, Tchoukball, Computers, Netball, Tennis, Forest School (Y2/3), Chess, Rounders/Tee Ball, plus much 

more!

Furthermore, our specialist activities for Easter Action will include Pottery, Martial Arts, Jewellery Making, Wall Climbing,

Kayaking*, Art & Craft, Fencing, Circus Skills, Skateboarding, Fun Cookery, Balloon Modelling, Fun with Felt and Interior Design!

And NEW FOR EASTER 2022 - Mini Zoo!

Please note that activities will vary from day to day and are subject to change.

NEW – 1-Day Cookery Course

Create your own delicious 4 course meal using a range of fresh ingredients and exciting techniques, including Sweet Potato and 

Sage Ravioli, Vegetable Risotto, Italian vegetable soup & dough balls, and 'no bake' cheesecake.

This course has been specially designed for 12-14 year olds and will be based in one of our senior school cooking classrooms.

Making a booking

For more information and to make your booking, please visit our website: https://www.warwickschool.org/easter-action-2022
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